
OC Dana Point Harbor is planning the next underwater clean-up event with  
volunteer scuba divers on Saturday, May 10th from 8 AM to 12 Noon,  

in the West Basin Marina cove side at B-Dock.   
 

Boaters are asked to exercise care and caution when operating  

vessels near the dive area.   
 

We are requesting boaters located on West Basin B-Dock not operate their  
vessels during this four hour event due to diver safety.   If you must move  

your vessel during this four hour period, please contact the Dana West  
Marina at (949) 493-6222 for assistance in advance of the event. 

 

Floats with dive flags will be located at the inner-channel end of each of the  
affected fairways.  County and Marina staff as well as U.S. Coast Guard  

Auxiliary and other Volunteers will be present to assist and protect the  
divers as they conduct their underwater searches.    

 

This Underwater Cleanup effort is part of OC Dana Point Harbor’s continuing  
water quality improvement program; the semi-annual event will continue to  

move throughout the East and West marina basins on a multi-year cycle.    
 

For more information or to volunteer to participate, please contact the  

Dana West Marina Company at (949)493-6222 or go to  
http://www.dphunderwatercleanup.com 
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If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  
(949)923-2236. 
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